s ¢ December 3, 1957
The regular meeting of the City Council was held on the above date
in the Municipal Court Room at 7:30 P. M. with Vice Mayor Fred

King presiding.

Present: W. R. Hamner, Fred King, Sol Cury & A. 0. Umstead
Absent: B. E. Ball

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

The City Manager gave a report as to the status of the water in #1198
the two dams.

The City Manager reported on the publicity being given the Public #1199
Housing Project.

The City Manager advised council that Mr. Ruehl would be in Norton #1200
Dec. 17th to meet with the council.

The City Manager advised council that the N. &% W, R. R. Co. would #1201
like to modernize their signals at crossings here in Norton. Matter
was tabled.

On motion by Sol Cury, seconded by Ae 0. Umstead and carried by #1202
unanimous vote, the slate of officers for the Fire Dept. was approved.

On a motion by A. O. Umstead, seconded by W. R. Hamner and carried #1203
by unanimous roll call vote, the City Manager was instructed to

give the employees of the City of Norton a boms of $50.00 plus

$2400 per year for each full year of contimuous service over 1 yr.

and each employee with service under 1 yr., $50.,00 to be prorated

on a basis of a month's worke.

Mr. Kanto appeared before council to disucss the new school pro- #180L
Ject. Council assured Mr. W. P. Kanto, Chairman of School Board,

that funds would be available when required to take care of addition

to the school building, that amount to approximate $90,000.

The City Manager advised council that he was working on-a personnel #1205
plan for all the employees of the City of Nortone.

There being no further business before the council same adjourned.
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